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Important Dates for the month 

12/2 - Decorate the Christmas Tree 

12/18 - Christmas Concert 

12/23 - 1/3 No VPK (There will be sign ups 

for Wrap Care.  Those in VPK not attending 

do not pay for these two weeks.  For those 

attending, there is a $90.00 fee per week).  

All other classes will be charged the full 

amount for these two weeks as Preschool  

Services continue. 

12/24 and 12/25 - Closed 

Note:  Our original calendar listed Santa’s 

visit for 12/14.  Santa will actually be here on 

November 29th and 30th for our Christmas 

Rummage Fundraiser! 

Decorating the Center’s Tree 

A special part of Christmas is the Tree.  Once 

again we ask you to share a little of your fam-

ily with ours by bringing in an ornament for 

the tree (please take this home with you on 

12/27).  We start decorating 12/2 .  It is al-

ways so much fun to watch the tree get deco-

rated; especially when it is done with orna-

ments from our families.   

**Year End Information** 

I want to remind everyone how important it is to ensure 

your bill is paid in full; especially at this time of year.  

You want to ensure you get every penny of tuition credit 

on your taxes and we want to be sure all year end obliga-

tions are met.  As a reminder, if you have an outstanding 

bill on December 31st, your child will not be able to 

attend in the new year until this bill is paid.  I am letting 

you know this now so that you have time to plan.   

As I write this month’s newsletter, 

it is only 61 degrees out.  That is 

cold for southwest  Florida!  There 

will be cold days in December and 

January.  Please be sure you have a 

sweatshirt/jacket/sweater here for 

your child and jeans or sweatpants 

would be helpful too.  We certainly don’t want the kids 

to get sick. 

Christmas Eve Services 

If you don’t currently have a church home and would 

like to attend a Christmas Eve Service, Englewood Unit-

ed Methodist Church will be holding their services at 

4:00, 6:00 (this is their kid friendly service), 8:00 and 

10:00 pm.  If you would like to experience an outdoor 

service, Grace Community Church will be holding a 

5:00 service at Indian Mound Park.  We hope you and 

your family will consider attending one of these events. 
May this Christmas Season be filled with love, 

laughter, fun and surprises.  May you all expe-

rience the love of God and share Him with 

your children.  Merry Christmas Everyone! www.foundations-eumc.com 


